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PROVIDER STORIES TO SHARE WITH CARE FOR NC 

North Carolina is only as strong as the well-being of its citizens. Tens of thousands of our state’s citizens 
— those with serious mental illnesses, substance use disorders and intellectual/developmental 
disabilities — require access to critical services, delivered consistently, to live their best, most 
independent lives in a community they call home. Across the state, our dedicated workforce is deeply 
rooted in the communities we serve. Trillium has joined with other MCOs and provider organizations 
to help share our stories through Care for NC. 

We want to hear from YOU and help share YOUR stories during this unprecedented time. We are asking 
for pictures, brief videos (under two minutes), and a few sentences about your experiences. Guidelines 
and links for submissions are linked below. 

Provider Guide/Directives 

Submission Form or email to: carefornc@gmail.com 

 

Any questions about this Communication Bulletin may be sent to the following email:   

NetworkManagement@TrilliumNC.org. These questions will be answered in a Q&A format and 
published on Trillium’s website. 

http://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/
https://www.carefornc.org/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YmAZPXYhQ3RrqnOIgfEx3ryekyfocD7whbX0umZ87Co/edit?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/7ZFx1DCnsqKs7vvq8
mailto:carefornc@gmail.com
mailto:NetworkManagement@TrilliumNC.org
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